
The Los Angeles Theatre Organ Society was founded in 1961, and owns organs at the Wilshire Ebell, South Pasa-

dena High School, Pasadena City College and Bob Baker Marionette Theater.  LATOS members have the oppor-

tunity to play pipe organs several times a year at open consoles.  LATOS also has access to many other instru-

ments for its events in the southern California area.  In addition to its Mission Statement, its key focus today is 

membership growth, expansion of member activities, promoting the theatre pipe organ to local youth, and encour-

aging active involvement in the organization.  For more information about LATOS, please visit https://latos.org/ 

 

This is your invitation to enjoy wonderful entertainment and memorable experiences!  Join LATOS and enjoy our 

events while supporting the preservation of an increasingly rare and unique instrument and art form, the theatre 

pipe organ!   

 

The easiest and fastest way to join or renew is online at https://latos.org/  

(Wild Apricot is our online membership platform) 
or you can simply complete the form below and include your check for $20 or more, then mail to:   

PO Box 4545, West Hills, CA 91308.   
(DO NOT MAIL CASH)   

Your Name:     __________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:          __________________________________________________________________________ 

 

City, State, Zip:  _________________________________________________________________________ 

 

E-Mail:                _________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone:                 _________________________________________________________________________  

(LATOS is a 501(c)(3) non-profit corp.)  
NOTE:  If you would like to receive occasional email messages about important LATOS related news and events, please 

take a brief moment to register your email address on our website (using the “Sign Up” form on the bottom-left of the main 

page).  Be assured that we will not share your email address with anyone, and that we will not barrage you with unnecessary 
information.  We will only send important email reminders about key upcoming LATOS events.  Thank you.  

QUESTIONS?  Contact our Membership Director;  Vicki Yearian, at fodofixer@msn.com or 951-943-1747 

2024 Membership form 


